
 

May 18, 2023 

SAVE THE DATE: Join Us and Other Home Health Providers at HPSM! 

 

Dear provider, 
 
On Wednesday, June 28th, join us and other home health care providers for a gathering (with 
lunch!) at our offices in South San Francisco. 
 
Build relationships with HPSM staff and exchange ideas and solutions with other home health 
care providers serving San Mateo County residents. 
 
Please reply with up to three participants (names, titles, and emails) for our in-person 
meeting on Wednesday, June 28th from 10AM-1PM. 
 
At our convening, providers can expect to: 

• Meet other home health care providers at partner facilities in San Mateo County. 
• Share experiences, ideas and strategies around caring for HPSM members. 
• Develop more efficient and smoother processes for providing care to members. 
• Explore new opportunities for coordination and support with HPSM. 
• And more! 

 
Let us know if you have any questions, and we look forward to seeing you. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 

  


